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The Digital Communications subcommittee has met three times, some individuals in person at 

the December Quarterly meeting, and some at our January/February virtual meetings. Our 

subcommittee roster has been the same this past quarter, with one DCM (chair, District 27) and 

the remainder ADCMs (seven total, districts 27, 30, 33, 51, 57, 62 and 67).  

The Digital Communications subcommittee was able to accomplish the following items over this 

past quarter:  

• The “Digital Binders,” introduced to the Fellowship at the 2023 E.P.G.S.A. Convention, 

have been since posted to our Area 59 website on the About Alcoholics Anonymous 

subpage: https://area59aa.org/about-a-a/. Some pamphlets have since been 

updated, while a few additional Guidelines and Service Materials will be added. Thus, 

updated “Digital Binders” will be passed on to our Area 59 web servants for posting 

prior to the Q2 meeting to reflect the most up-to-date versions of all materials. 

• Steve P, District 33 ADCM, is working on a “More Information” webpage for our ad 

hoc Digital Communications subcommittee. 

• Standing subcommittees not having “More Information” webpages will be given the 

opportunity to work with Digital Communications at developing a webpage before the 

end of this panel. 

• AAWS DCM/GSR kits has been converted to a “Digital Binder” format for posting on 

our Area 59 website. A partial GSR kit view is shown below: 
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